

25 October 2012

Mrs Roshnee Sunder Department of Radiography DUT

Dear Mrs Sunder

## RE: THE VICE-CHANCELLOR'S AWARD FOR TEACHING EXCELLENCE

It gives me great pleasure to notify you that you have been selected for the Vice-Chancellor's Award for Teaching Excellence.

high-level peer-review. As you know, this award is for recognition of exceptional achievement of excellence as assessed by a

recommended you for the DUT Faculty Award for Teaching Excellence. strongest candidate who exhibited exceptional teaching excellence. In addition, the panel strongly Having reviewed your submission, the panel has noted that there is evidence that you were the

centre for the use in the pursuit of academic activities. April 2013 graduation ceremony and will be accompanied by the allocation of R30 000 to a cost The Vice-Chancellor's Award for Teaching Excellence scroll will be officially presented to you at the

Congratulations once again, we look forward to your future work.

Sincerely,

Professor A.C. Bawa

Vice Chancellor

Durban University of Technology